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Interoffice Memorandum 
Date: December 21, 2022 

To: Members of Regional Council 

From: Alexander Harras, Regional Clerk and Director 
of Legislative Services 

Subject: Region of Durham Long Term Care Homes 
Committee of Management Appointment 

In follow up to the correspondence sent to Regional Council 
members on October 28, 2022, with the respect to the mandatory 
screening measures for Long Term Care Homes Committee of 
Management appointments, we have now received criminal records 
checks and declarations from a number of members of Regional 
Council. Members are encouraged to submit their declarations and 
criminal records checks when available. 

Accordingly, By-law #63-2022 is being presented today to formally 
establish a Long-Term Care Homes Committee of Management for 
the Regional Municipality of Durham, comprised of those members of 
Regional Council who have completed the required screening 
measures in accordance with the Fixing Long-Term Care Act, 2021 
and O. Reg. 246/22 and provided proof of such to the Regional Clerk. 

Sincerely, 

Alexander Harras 
Regional Clerk & Director of Legislative Services 
T: 905-668-7711 ext. 2100 
M: 289-927-4806 
E: alexander.harras@durham.ca
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